
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp       (Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £161.00 Loose Plate Bakewell: £83.20 Hassop: £33.83 Total £278.05 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

Winiffred Gan 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 8th May 2016 
 

Saturday 7th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners 
 

Ascension 
Sunday 8th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Ornella RIP (SVP) 

Monday 9th 
 

No Service 
Easter Feria 

Tuesday 10th Easter Feria 

Wednesday 11th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Joan Grant RIP (KGMcGl) Easter Feria 

Thursday 12th No Service Easter Feria 

Friday 13th 10.30 a.m. Hassop  Celebrant’s Intention Easter Feria 

Saturday 14th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Celebrant’s Intention 
 

Pentecost Sunday 
Sunday 15th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

 

Ministries weekend of 14th/15th May 
 Readers E. Ministers Welcomers Flowers 

Bakewell 6.15 p.m. M. Trend, H. Hoare E. Hague M. Trend  

Hassop 10.00 a.m. A. Shimwell, J. Peel A. Shimwell, P. Peel A&B O’Connor  

Counters 8th May: TSF                        15th May:TMM 
TMM 

‘You bestowed the Holy Spirit today on those you made your adopted children by uniting them in Christ Jesus. This same 
Spirit, as the Church came to birth, opened to all peoples the knowledge of God and brought together many languages of 
the earth in the profession of faith.’ (cf Preface Pentecost Sunday) 
 

The days taking us to Pentecost are special days of 

prayer since this feast day is seen as a major event in the 

life of the early Church. A Novena is celebrated in CSSp 
communities and we are encouraged in our parish 

communities to make some effort during these days. 
 

Diary of the Month 
This Sunday First Communion and Reconciliation meeting 

with Catechists in parish rooms. Also, the young 
parishioners go to the parish rooms with our Catechists. 

19th Liturgy meeting at 7.00pm 

29th Last Sunday of month Mass with refreshment 
donations for SVP youth work 

30th Finance meeting at 7.00pm in presbytery 
31st Social Committee meets at 12.00 noon in presbytery 
 

All the stops out for our June celebrations! 
 

3rd Evening Mass at 7.00pm with Bishop Patrick for our 

200th Anniversary Mass. Open to all – tell your friends & 
neighbours about it. Refreshments in parish rooms 

afterwards. Peter & Sharon will coordinate this so, please, 
help us to prepare by telling them what you will bring. 

4th Summer BBQ after the Saturday evening Mass in 
Hassop. Tickets are now available so, please, help the 

organisers by getting your tickets immediately. If you have 

never supported a BBQ before, now is the time to break 
new ground and join us! Tickets £8.00 adults with £4.00 

for children … Bring the family along. 
15th First Reconciliation evening at 6.00pm 

23rd P P C meeting in presbytery 

25th Summer Fair – time to make your preparations. Don’t 
forget we have several fewer social events these days out 

of consideration for the hard work involved in these 
events. However, the Summer Fair is seen as a major 
event for the parish. The Social Committee is already 

preparing and we will need all the usuals as the date 
draws near …  
 

Dr Heather Ward writes to the parish to tell us about a 

day “Praying with Mary, Mother of Mercy” which will be 
held at St Michael’s Church, Hathersage, on 28th May 

10.00am - 4.00pm. Participants are asked to bring a 
packed lunch with them. Information on notice boards. 

Our Bishops write to us about the forthcoming E U 

referendum on 23rd June and the Pope’s Exhortation 

Amoris Laetitia. Copies at the back of both churches 
 

Eucharistic Healing Service in the Annunciation church, 

Chesterfield, on Fridays 13th May, 24th June and 22nd July 

at 7.00pm. The Service will include Mass and devotions. 
 

New Offertory boxes have arrived and these will be 

distributed at the beginning of June. Nigel Trend is 
preparing a personal note for all who use this method of 

support for the parish. Also, we have a few weekly boxes 

being used but we don’t know who is using them! We do 
indeed to thank them for helping the parish in this way but 

it is also useful for our administration to know who is using 
box … etc. Obviously, no Gift Aid can be claimed unless 

the parish knows the benefactors in question. Nigel has 

prepared new Gift Aid forms for anybody thinking of using 
this system. 
 

100 Club Draw takes place monthly in the parish: we are 
trying to increase membership by 20 new subscribers. A 

number of non-parishioners support it but we hope that 

the new members will come from our parishioners. 
 

Lent Jars 2016: Lenten Jars £537.11, Friday soup 

£114.61 Family donations £400.00 + another donation of 
£90.00 making a total of £1,141.72 which is an excellent 

result and thanks to all who generously supported the Lent 

Jars once again. Tim & Barbara Harding will send this to 
the orphanage in India and give us from time to time a 

progress report. 
 

Banns of Marriage: Christopher Clarke (Baptised in 
Hassop) and Joanne Sheehan will soon celebrate the 

Sacrament of Marriage.  
 

Sick and Housebound: Patricia Turner, Cliff Mann, 
Shirley Plant, Mary McNulty and Eileen Simpson.  We also 

remember those in hospital, those going into hospital and 
the many not mentioned here. 

Anniversaries: We pray this week especially for Winifred 
Grennan, Clare Fletcher, Peter Pathe and Wallace Mathias 

and we remember Sisters Francis O’Leary and Mary Barden 

who died recently in the Diocese.  
May their souls rest in peace. 


